
Mr Toby Philip
Senior Planning Officer
NSrü Department of Planning
23-33 Bridge Street
SYDNEY NSV/2OOO

Dear Mr Philip

Re: Submission re. Flyers Creek \Mind Farm (Application MP08-0252)

I understand that Flyers Creek Environment Assessment (EA) is now on public
display.

I am writing to voice my support for the project. I have no objections to Flyers Creek
Wind Farm project.

I am a longstanding resident of the Flyers Creek area having lived in this area all my
life. Since leaving school I have worked the family farm and have expanded that
holding by purchasing further parcels of land in this area.

In my opinion the Flyers Creek rVind Farm will have positive environmental and
financial benefits for this area.

The Blayney Wind Farm is visible from my residence. At no time have I thought it
unsightly and detrimental to the landscape, nor has it impacted my health.

I am very happy to discuss this matter further, I can be contacted on 02 63665035 or
0419623677.

Yours faithfully




